
 

 

Marlene H. Dortch,  Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street  SW. 
Washington,  DC. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
This is to advise the commission that radio station WQBC,  Vicksburg,  Mississippi facility 
I.D. number 60000 resumed broadcast operations on Thursday, March 08, 2012.  Please 
Direct any questions to the undersigned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael M. Davis 
General Manager 
WQBC Radio 
515 Pittman Ave, Suite (A) 
Vicksburg, MS. 39180 

Corporate Office 
Costar Broadcast Group 
2560 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 102 
Olympia Fields,  IL. 60461 
 
Cc: J. Couch Sr. –ESQ. 
 


